
Dear President-elect Trump
We are religious leaders, health and medical professionals, business executives, community leaders, 
educators, and family members from towns and cities across the nation who, like you, want the best 
for America and our world. We all want clean, healthy air and water; economic prosperity; and a  
thriving natural world — for ourselves, our children and grandchildren, and generations to come. 

Some Americans view climate change as a divisive issue. We do not accept that. Eighty—three  
percent of Americans believe climate change is happening; 81% think human activities contribute to it; 
89% — including 77% of Republicans — are concerned; and 89% of us want more wind and solar energy.*  

Climate change presents you, as America’s 45th President, with an epic challenge and a historic  
opportunity. You are in a unique position to create millions of good—paying jobs in communities 
across the nation and reenergize our economy by leading America to a future of clean power, new  
energy storage systems, and a modern national energy grid. This will make America a leader in the 
biggest global growth industry of the upcoming decades, and create jobs that cannot be exported.  

The threats and opportunities of climate change unite us. The best way to grow our economy is with 
clean energy solutions. We urge you to honor America’s climate commitments, including the Paris 
Agreement, and help lead us forward to a new energy future that supports our health,  
our prosperity, and a secure future.   

Signed by 
Rev. Dr. Jim Antal, Conference 
Minister and President,  
Massachusetts Conference,  
United Church of Christ

Lynn Babicka, Director, Board  
of Directors, The Prentice  
Foundation

Melissa Beck, Executive Director,  
The Educational Foundation  
of America

Hon. Ralph Becker, 34th Mayor, 
Salt Lake City 

Rev. Canon Sally G. Bingham. 
President, Interfaith Power & Light 

Philip Bogdonoff, Director,  
Washington DC Chapter,  
Biodiversity for a Livable Climate

Patrick Carolan, Executive Director, 
Franciscan Action Network

Rev. Tom Carr, Pastor, Second 
Baptist Church Suffield, Connecticut

Dave Carroll, Midwest  
Co–Director, National Religious 
Coalition on Creation Care 

Aimee Christensen, CEO,  
Christensen Global Strategies

Rev. Dr. Richard Cizik, President,	
New Evangelical Partnership for 
the Common Good 

John Cleveland, Executive  
Director, Innovation Network  
for Communities

Gary Cohen, Co–founder,  
President, & Executive Director, 
Health Care Without Harm

Chip Comins, Chairman & CEO,  
American Renewable Energy 
Institute

Lucinda Crabtree, President,  
Crabtree + Company

Michael Danaher, Partner, Wilson 
Sonsini Goodrich & Rosati

Tom Darden, Founder & CEO,	  
Cherokee Fund

Rev. Ron Degges, President, 
Disciples Home Missions, Christian 
Church (Disciples of Christ)

Dr. Nathaniel DeNicola, MD,  
Private Practice Washington D.C.

Rev. Carol Devine, Minister of 
Green Chalice, Christian Church 
(Disciples of Christ)

Jackie DuPont-Walker, Director,	  
AME Church – Social Action  
Commission

Rev. Dr. Gerald L. Durley, Pastor 
Emeritus, Providence, Missionary 
Baptist Church, Atlanta, Director, 
Interfaith Power and Light

William C. Eacho, U.S. Ambassador  
(ret.) Co–Founder, Partnership for  
Responsible Growth

 
 

Richard Eidlin, Vice President  
& Co–Founder, American  
Sustainable Business Council

Chris Elisara, Ph.D, Director 
Creation Care, Taskforce, World 
Evangelical Alliance

Reba Elliott, Executive Director,	  
Faith Alliance for Climate Solutions

Rev. Dr. Eric Elnes, Senior Minister, 
Countryside Community Church, 
Omaha, Nebraska

Daniel Emmett, CEO, NEXT  
Energy Technologies Inc.

Antonio Flores, President & CEO, 
Hispanic Association of Colleges  
& Universities (HACU)

Emily Flynn Pesquera,  
Associate Director, Sustainable 
Endowments Institute

Dr. Howard Frumkin, MD, DrPH, 
Professor, Env. and Occ. Health 
Sciences, University of Washington 
School of Public Health

Michael Galligan–Stierle, Ph.D, 
President, Association of Catholic 
Colleges & Universities

Barb Gottlieb, Director,  
Environment & Health, Physicians  
for Social Responsibility

Tonya Graham, Executive Director, 
Geos Institute

Rabbi Steve Gutow, Former  
President & CEO, Jewish Council 
for Public Affairs

Daniel Hamilton, Sustainability 
Manager, City of Oakland, CA

Bobbi Hapgood, President of the 
Board of Directors, The Educational  
Foundation of America

Rev. Scott Hardin-Nieri, Associate 
Minister of Green Chalice, Christian 
Church (Disciples of Christ)

Cylvia Hayes, CEO, 3EStrategies

Sean Hayes, Executive Director,  
The Oberlin Project

Graham Hill, Founder,  
TreeHugger & LifeEdited

Rev. Stephanie M. Johnson,  
Convenor, N.E. Regional  
Environmental Ministries Network

Allen Johnson, Coordinator,  
Christians For The Mountains

Hon. Elizabeth B. Kautz, Mayor, 
City of Burnsville, MN

Patrick Kinney, Professor,  
Columbia University

Frederick W. Krueger, Executive 
Coordinator, National Religious 
Coalition on Creation Care 
 
 

Dr. Jay Lemery, Associate  
Professor of Emergency Medicine, 
University of Colorado School  
of Medicine

Nels Leutwiler, President,  
Ridgeline Holdings, LLC 
 
Richard Louv, Author,  
“Last Child in theWoods”

Bridgett Luther, Founder,  
C2C Certified Products Institute

Edward Maibach, University  
Professor, George Mason  
University

Walt Minnick, Former  
Congressman (ID) Partner &  
Co–Founder, Partnership for  
Responsible Growth

Daniel Misleh, Executive Director, 
Catholic Climate Covenant

Leah Missbach-Day, Co- 
Founder,World Bicycle Relief

Ben Monterroso, Executive  
Director, Mi Familia Vota

Imam Abdul Malik Mujahid,  
Justice For All

Maggie Neilson, CEO,  
Global Philanthropy Group

David W. Orr, Paul Sears  
Distinguished Professor of  
Environmental Studies and  
Politics, Oberlin College

Hon. John Ostenburg, Mayor,  
Park Forest, Illinois

Carl Page, Board Member,  
Apparent Energy Inc.

Devita Parnell, Young Baptist 
Ecosystem Manager, Cooperative 
Baptist Fellowship

Robert Perkowitz, President, 
ecoAmerica

Sally Ann, Ranney, President & 
Co-Founder, American Renewable 
Energy Institute

Lisa Renstrom, Director, Bonwood  
Social Investments

Dr. Sergio Rimola, Physician,  
National Hispanic Medical  
Association 

Gov. Bill Ritter Jr., Director, Center 
for the New Energy Economy, 
Colorado State University

Alex Rodriguez, Chairman,  
California Latino Business Institute

Theodore Roosevelt V, Founding 
Partner, Redwood Grove Capital

Rand Rosenberg, fmr. Sr. Vice 
President, PG&E Corporation

Dr. Linda Rudolph, Co-director, 
Climate Change and Public Health, 
Public Health Institute

Tracy Russ, CEO, SOLID Agency

Dr. Mona Sarfaty, M.D., Director, 
George Mason University Program 
on Climate and Health

Rabbi Fred, Scherlinder Dobb, 
Committee Chair, Council on the 
Environment & Jewish Life

Jennifer	Seydel Executive Director, 
Green Schools National Network

Ruth G Shaw, Past President  
& CEO, Duke Power Company

Fern Shepard, President,	 
Rachel’s Network

Adele Simmons, President, Global 
Philanthropy Partnership

Steve Skadron, Mayor,  
City of Aspen 

Rev. Fred Small, Minister for  
Climate Justice, Arlington Street 
Church, Boston, MA

Rabbi Warren Stone, Co–Chair, 
National Religious Coalition on 
Creation Care

Jerry Taylor, President,  
Niskanen Center

Dr. Catherine Thomasson, M.D., 
Executive Director, Physicians for 
Social Responsibility

Tim Toben, Managing Partner, 
EastWest, Organic, LLC

B. Stephen Toben, President,  
FloraFamily Foundation

Rev. Cameron Trimble,  
Founder & CEO, Center for  
Progressive Renewal

Dr. Mary Evelyn Tucker,  
Co–Director, Yale Forum on  
Religion and Ecology

Dr. Lise Van Susteren, M.D.	
Board Certified: General and  
Forensic Psychiatry,  
Private Practice 

Rev. Jim	 Wallis, President & 
Founder, Sojourners 

Rev. Dr.	 Sharon E. Watkins,	
General Minister & President,	
Christian Church (Disciples  
of Christ)

John Weaver, Ph.D.,  
Commission on Creation Care, 
Baptist World Alliance

Rev. Dr.	 Nancy Wilson, Former 
Moderator, Metropolitan  
Community Churches

Tonya Winders, President & CEO, 
Allergy & Asthma Network

Andrew Winston, Founder,	
Winston Eco-Strategies

Sarah Wright, Executive Director,	
Utah Clean Energy

Peter Zahn, President, Moxie 
Foundation 

Correction: In the 12/12/16 “Dear President-Elect Trump” USA Today sign on statement, please note that ecoAmerica has been alerted that Jim Whitehead did not sign onto the  
statement and Gary Cohen is listed incorrectly as an MD. These errors occurred during the sign-on process and were honest errors.

Organizational affiliations are for identification purposes only.

This statement is facilitated by ecoAmerica, a nonpartisan nonprofit organization that works with leaders in faith,  
health, higher education, business, and local communities to promote climate solutions in the United States.  

Learn more at www.ecoamerica.org. Add your name at www.Americansforclimatesolutions.com.

* Data from American Common Metrics Survey, September 2016.  More information at www.Americansforclimatesolutions.com.


